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This bill is anti-democratic. As a nation, we should be making it easier, not harder, for 

everyone to be able to vote. It doesn't matter WHO you vote for. What matters is that 

you are ABLE to vote. I vehemently oppose this bill and hope that it is not enacted 

here in the state I love. Thank you. 


